Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Central Florida Expressway Authority
The Central Florida Expressway Authority announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: August 21, 2021, 9:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.

PLACE: Via Microsoft Teams

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: CFX Project No: 599-233

Project Description: CFX Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study

Southport Connector Expressway

The Central Florida Expressway Authority (CFX) is conducting a Project Development and Environment (PD&E) study for the Southport Connector Expressway. The overall goal of the Southport Connector Expressway is to enhance mobility for the area’s growing population and economy; provide a limited-access facility from the Poinciana area to Florida’s Turnpike and Canoe Creek Road; provide connections between existing and future potential expressways within the study area; relieve congestion; enhance evacuation and emergency efficiency; and promote regional connectivity. The study is developing and evaluating several transportation alignments to identify a preferred alternative, using the results of the previous Concept, Feasibility, and Mobility (CF&M) Study as a foundation.

As a special advisory resource to CFX and the consultant team, the EAG provides input regarding local needs, concerns and potential physical, natural, social, and cultural impacts that are crucial in the evaluation of corridor and alternative alignments.

If you have any questions or would like more information about the study, please contact Kathy Putnam, Public Involvement Coordinator, by phone at (407)802-3210, or by email at ProjectStudies@cfxway.com or visit the study webpage at https://rb.gy/mnta4y.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services, free of charge, should contact Ms. Putnam as noted above.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: If you have any questions or would like more information about the study, please contact Kathy Putnam, Public Involvement Coordinator, by phone at (407)802-3210, or by email at ProjectStudies@cfxway.com or visit the study webpage at https://rb.gy/mnta4y.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
